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Professor IM. Cherif Bassiouni 
President 

Douglass \V. Cassel. Jr. 
Executive Director 

College of Law 
25 East Jackson Boulevard 
Chicago, Illinois U.S.A. 
60604-2287 
3121362-5919 
FAX: 3121362-5923 

TO: Mrs. Jacqueline Dauchy 
Secretary, Commission of Experts 
United Nations 
Geneva, Switzerland 

FAX: 011-41-22-917-0097 

FROM: M. Cherif Bassiouni 

FAX: 312-362-5649 

DATE: March 25, 1993 

Dear Mrs. Dauchy: 

1. This is to acknowledge receipt of your FAX containing the 
Chairman's letter. The actual letter was not however 
received, but the copy I have will do. 

2. My bank also informed me today that the transfer was made. 
Thank you. I guess banks take their time to make such 
transfers. 

I take this opportunity to express to you my sincere appreciation 
for the invaluable assistance you have given the Commission and 
to wish you success in your new position as ~irector of the 
Codification ~ivision. I look forward to working with you in 
that connection, as well as in your capacity as secretary of the 
~nternational Law Commission. 

With all best wishes, 

Cordially yours, 

M. Cherif Bassiouni 0 Professo~ of Law 
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